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Automatic Train Control Alstom Contract Amendment(s) 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on January 27, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the Board: 
 
1.   Approve the recommendations set out in the Confidential Attachment. 
 
2.   Authorize that the information in the Confidential Attachment remains confidential 

until such time as the negotiations with Alstom are finalized and a contract 
amendment(s) is issued. 

Advice and Other Information 

 
The TTC Board also adopted the following Member motions: 

1. That staff conduct an extensive lessons-learned review of the Automatic Train Control 
(ATC) project prior to presenting a business case for the implementation of ATC on 
Line 2. 

 
 

 


